Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2014 5:57 PM

To: 'Voytek Bajsarowicz'; Debbie Patterson
Cc: John Rigter (jrigter@Ipfire.org)

Subject: R0O2941 and RO2952 Schedule extension

We have reviewed the request dated January 28, 2014 to extend the schedule to submit technical reports for ACEH
cases RO2941 and RO2952. Based on your request, the schedule for report submittal is extended to April 18, 2004.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




